
 

Obligation for Company Directors to Obtain a PEC Starting from 01/01/2025   

 

- The 2025 Budget Law stipulates that directors of all companies, whether already 

established or newly formed, must obtain a digital domicile, namely a PEC (Certified 

Email), starting from January 1, 2025.   

 

- In fact, the PEC serves as a digital domicile, allowing the receipt of communications 

and documents with legal validity. The recipient cannot claim not to have received the 

certified email.   

 

- Those who already have a PEC for personal reasons may use their existing PEC for 

their role as a company director. In this case, the only requirement is to communicate 

the PEC to the Business Register at the time of the director's appointment registration, 

together with the deed of incorporation for capital companies or the registration of the 

deed of incorporation for partnerships.   

 

What Happens If the PEC Is Not Communicated to the Business Register? 



- Failure to communicate the PEC may result in the Business Register refusing to 

register corporate practices related to the appointment of directors or liquidators without 

a digital domicile.   

 

Don't Get Caught Unprepared!   

We are fully available to provide you with all the support you need and to help you 

comply with this new requirement quickly and easily.  


